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Dates to Remember 
 
 

21st of September- 
Islamic New Year 

 
5th of October -  
Prenursery and 

Nursery  
Red Day Celebration 

Stars of the Month 
 
 

This month all 
our children are 

STARS!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classroom News 
We would like to welcome all the parents and 
children back to school, and also a warm welcome 
to the children and parents that are new to the 
school. We hope you will all feel a part of our Ahlia 
Preschool family very soon!  
September is a month of settling into the school 
for the children; for them to learn to feel safe, 
begin to learn the class routines and rules. Now 
that all the children have started to feel settled 
into the school environment, from October we will  
start to cover the subjects and themes for the 
school year ahead.  
We are happy to say that the children are settling 
in nicely and they are becoming more comfortable 
day by day. This is a wonderful time to watch the 
children develop their own identities, become 
aware of WHO they are, WHAT they can do, and 
HOW to fit into the community of school. During 
our circle time the children will be learning to                      
follow simple instructions by listening to others, 
sharing and taking turns. We encourage children to   
 extend and build on their existing 
 knowledge by giving them a rich 
 language environment  throughout the   
 day. 
 

 



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers  

Colors:  
Red   
Shapes:  
Introduction to all 
shapes 
Numbers: 
Introduction to 
numbers 1-10 
Count orally from 1 
to 10.  
Letters:       
Introduction to 
Alphabet 

Happy Birthday to: 
 

Nursery B 
Mohamed Hasan 

 
 

Nursery C 
 Daniel Mohsen 
Husain Ahmed 
Sarah Qasim 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes 
During our library time and circle time we will be 
looking at the books related to our theme to help 
the children increase their vocabulary and learn 

how to relate themselves to the stories 
This month will sing a range of nursery rhymes: 

“If you are Happy...”  
“Finger Family’ 

“Head, Shoulders, Knees and Toes”  
“I love You”…  

 
We encourage children to enjoy books therefore 
we would be grateful if you could read it together 

with your child every day. If you have any 
interesting stories or pictures related 
 to our theme, please send it to school  

with your child.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 
-Please ensure your child to bring water to school 
on daily basis.  
-Please send healthy food with your child. (See our 
healthy eating chart) Be sure that your child has 
had a nutritious breakfast, as we do not eat in the 
morning until 9:30am. We adhere to a strict NO 
NUT policy.  
-Kindly clearly label all your child’s belongings that 
comes to school. Please ensure school bags contain 
a change of clothes in case of any accidents.  
-We do not encourage children to bring toys into 
school as they may get lost or damaged. 
 -For children wearing nappies please ensure to put 
some nappies in their bags.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to speak with us.  
-As a reminder, we start our school day at 7:00am 
sharp and finished at 12:30pm sharp.  
Try to be on time. 
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